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Zara Monks rode her new horse, Buddy Marvelous, straight to

victory in a dressage competition in Northallerton last weekend.

Zara competed in an 8 county wide competition, and she

stormed ahead in first place across West Yorkshire and second

place across all 8 counties. What an unbelievable success story!

Zara and Buddy have only been teamed together for 3 months

and this was their first dressage competition, which just shows

how all of this young ladyôshard work has paid off. The

handsome Buddy is 16 years old and measures 15.1 hands. The

dynamic duo train together six nights a week, showing such

dedication. A dressage competition requires lots of skill, the

horse and the rider perform a series of movements in an

enclosed area. A judge watches their every move and marks

each movement out of 10.

Thanks to Zaraôsstunning score of 71.35% she and Buddy have

secured a place in the nationals later this year. This, of course,

means more training and hard work to come. Zara would like to

be a professional horse rider one day. Watch this space for

more equestrian successesé



Work this week has focussed on the part of the old building that is going to be

demolished. Torpoint took control of the main hall at 2pm on Friday and by

Monday morning the stage was removed and a secure compound was created

separating the demolition area from lunch! During this weekendôsworks the

stage, which dates from the 1960s was deconstructed, removing the hard

wood surface and demolishing the brick supports. During the demolition of the

front part of the stage, the builders found this section of wall with names and

dates from the 1960s including C Wright, J Batley, Rod, Jaffa, Tony and

T Allan amongst others. Is this you or someone you know attended

Birkenshaw Middle school in the 1960s?

In order to commemorate the performances of

years past, all our drama students met for one

ófinalbowôand to say goodbye to the stage.

Weôresure that many of our Alumni have fond

memories of dancing and performing on the

stage ïwhy not let us know your memories

on our Twitter feed?

Goodbyeto the stage

We originally thought that these names were

added when the stage was constructed but

have been reliably informed that students

used to crawl under the stage and into this

cavity to smoke! Definitely isolation or at least

a littering detention!!





Careers
At BBG Academy all students receive a range of careers information through form time activities, assemblies,

curriculum lessons and drop-down days. This includes online career searches, visits from employers or

employees, charities, colleges, sixth forms, apprenticeship representatives and University students. Students

will take part in activities that are linked to specific industries such as STEM or general careers-based activities

such as CV writing or employer desirable skills.

C&K Careers works with BBG Academy to provide students, from Year 7 to Year 11, with independent careers

information, advice and guidance, helping students, when they need it, to make important decisions and choices

about their future plans. Our careers adviser, Rachel Morgan is fully qualified in careers guidance and has many

years of experience working with our students at BBG.
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Our C&K careers adviser supports student by:

¶ Providing information, advice and guidance on careers, college, sixth form, apprenticeships and University.

¶ Offering one-to-one appointments, group sessions and the opportunity to drop-in at the small meeting room 

during lunch time to ask questions, pick up information and discuss your plans.

¶ Attending parents evenings, options evening and exam prep evenings to meet with you, your parents and 

carers.

¶ Providing the latest school, college and apprenticeship destinations 

http://ckcareersonline.org.uk/professionals/year-11-destination-reports

To contact the careers 

team:

If you are an external 

provider and wish to 

contact school please 

see our Access Provider 

Policy.  

If you are a parent and 

wish to discuss careers:

hwilson@bbgacademy.

com.  

If you are a student and 

wish to discuss careers, 

please contact your form 

tutor or head of year.

Careers Team

http://ckcareersonline.org.uk/professionals/year-11-destination-reports
mailto:hwilson@bbgacademy.com


subject news
Year 10 made predictions about yields in reactions. They did this by calculating relative formula mass using

the balanced equation for the thermal decomposition of copper carbonate. They then did the actual reaction

and found the prediction did not match the actual yield. We then had to come up with reasons to explain the

differences. We also had to wrote a detailed method and a risk assessment. This was a busy lesson but all the

class did very well and showed resilience as they tackled quantitative chemistry.

Meanwhile another Year 10 class used titrations to calculate the

concentration of an unknown acid. This required very careful

repeat use of a burette followed by some tricky calculations. Year

10 are displaying some amazing skills in this work.


